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Hi everyone,  hope you’re all well.  It was lovely to see you at the 
Summer Ball and how handsome 
and lovely you all looked.   It is 
always a great excuse to get all 
dolled up!   
 

Music on the Green, “WOW“ what 
a great day.  Everyone put lots of 
work into their costumes and the 
photos are amazing.  Thank you for 
everyone’s help with this event! 
 

Could I remind  everyone of  the 
“Wear it Pink at Hansel”  event on 
Friday 24th October 2025.  
This event starts at 1pm in Lindy’s, so 
why not come along and enjoy a 
great afternoon  
 

See you all very soon  
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Fiona enjoyed a 
lovely meal at 

the Brig ‘O Doon 
restaurant. 

She would highly 
recommend it!  

 
When booking 

you can arrange 
to be seated in a 

quieter area if 
you prefer too. 

Andrew and Brian enjoyed a visit to 
Arran View Fishery where they had 
a drink and cake and watched 
people fishing.  
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As part of 
L e a r n i n g 
D i s a b i l i t y 
Awareness 
Week, Kerrie 
took part in 
the “Ucan 
A r t i s t ’ s 
Exhibition”. 

Douglas, Anne-Marie and Lorna 
performing in The Wizard of Oz at 

their drama group.  

Douglas and Andrew have been busy over the summer holidays.  They visited 
Keswick Wildlife Park, the Aquarium in Maryport, a lovely beach at High 
Harrington and also managed a boat trip at Bo’ness! 

Lorna enjoyed a visit to the circus. 
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Andrew has 
been growing 

his own 
vegetables.  He 
grew a purple 

cauliflower and 
a cabbage 

which he had 
for dinner. 

Fiona went for an overnight stay to 
Glasgow and went to see “The Last 
Laugh”.  

The next day Fiona went to Edinburgh 
with Loch Lomond Travel. 



 

If you require further information or would 
like to book any events, please contact the HSLS office. 

Thursday 4th December 
£65.00pp Inc. Dinner at the 

Dalmeny Hotel 
 
 

Goodbye and good luck to 
Gemma and Craig who have 
left Hansel for pastures new. ϱ 

We would like to welcome 
all new team members 

to the service. 
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Come and join 

Join friends for an afternoon of: 
 

Music Therapy 
Trying different instruments and 

learning how to play them 
and more... 
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The Groovy Gang had a great time at Seton Sands Holiday 
Village.  
 

We had a fun filled holiday and enjoyed:  swimming, eating 
out, watched part of a Half Marathon, visited Edinburgh Zoo 
and gift shop, played bingo, went to a character breakfast 
and danced to a singer named Daryl Douglas.  We enjoyed 
the on-site entertainment and Colin won a prize for being the 
best dancer.  
 

We also went to Edinburgh Castle for the Tattoo. Duncan and I 
got a tattoo each.  I got a dog and Duncan got a Scottish 
Thistle. By Jill 



Ben also 
enjoyed the 
swing out in 

his back 
garden and 
visited the 
accessible 
swings at 
Ardrossan 

Shore front. 
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Whiteleys Retreat based on the outskirts of Ayr, offer free respite breaks and 
extended support to children, young people and their families with cancer or a 
life limiting illness across Scotland.  
 

Whiteleys invested in buying a selection of beach wheelchairs and have 
opened a Beach HUB located at Ayr beach. They offer the free hire of beach 
wheelchairs to everyone in the community - not exclusive to children or those 
visiting the retreat. 

 Ali, Ben and 
Reisse enjoying 

the beach 
wheelchairs! 

For more info email: wrbeachwheelchairs@gmail.com  
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Heather and Douglas enjoyed an afternoon tea 
aboard the Bo'ness Steam Train and also visited the 
Wallace Monument, Stirling.  
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Lindy’s at Hansel at 1.30pm 
£4.00pp 

(includes a refreshment and cake) 
 

Friday 
31st October 

19th December 

Tenants Aloud meetings will 
take place from 

1.30pm-3pm in Lindy’s at 
Hansel. 

 

Come along and catch up 
with friends. 

 
 

£4.00pp 
(includes a refreshment 

and cake) 
 
 

Friday 
28th November 

Remember 
it’s YOUR newsletter 
so, if you have any 
ideas, news, stories, 
photos, quizzes etc 
for future articles or 
features, please get 
in touch with Anne 

Campbell. 


